
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Message from Mrs Talbot: 
It has been a very sad end to our first week of term, with the loss of our much loved staff member Mrs Janice Fiore. Thank 

you for your kind messages, this has been a real support to us all. We will continue to support children and staff in their 
grief as they need it in the weeks to come. We will let you know about any further arrangement for tributes and 
remembrance. 
Learning and the curriculum continues as normal in the classrooms; you should all have received class letters and curriculum 
details via email this week, please do look at these so that you can talk about your child's learning with them at home.  
   
Have a lovely weekend.  
  
Mrs Talbot - Headteacher 
  
Forty Foot Road Closure 
Just a reminder the Forty Foot river bank road will be closed from Monday 15th January until the 15th March from the 
Doddington Road junction to Puddock Road junction. For those that travel that direction each day please allow extra 
travelling time.   
  
Census School Lunch Special 
The school has to complete a census each term and as part of the census we have to record how many school lunches are 

taken on that day. These figures help determine some of the important funding the school receives throughout the year so it 
is really important as many children as possible have a school lunch on census day. Census day this term is Thursday 18th 
January and we are celebrating with a 'Wheel of fortune' special menu. Before Christmas each class where given 7 lunch 
options and they each had a vote. We have compiled the results and our top 2 favourites have been chosen, these are hot 
dogs or cheesy pizza with chips and baked beans. The full menu is attached.   
  
If your child doesn't normally have a school lunch but would like to try the favourite's day lunch then please 
do encourage them to have one. You will be helping us secure vital funding.  
  
Education Inclusion Family Advisor 
Please find attached the January Newsletter.   
  
Have a lovely weekend.  
  
Kind Regards 
  
Mrs Rachael Barton 
School Secretary  
  
Important Dates: 
  
Monday 12th- 14th February                           Swans Burwell Residential Visit 
  

Monday 19th February- Friday 23rd February    Half Term 

Thursday 7th March                                       World book day 

Friday 29th March- Friday 12th April                Easter Holidays 

Monday 15th April                                          INSET DAY- No children in school 

Wednesday 17th April                                     Bikeability Level 1- Owls Class 

Monday 6th May                                             Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th- Friday 17th May                         Year 6 SAT's 

Monday 27th May- Friday 31st May                  Half Term 

Tuesday 4th June                                           Heights & Weights Measurements YR & YR6 

Wednesday 5th June                                       Vision Screening YR 

Monday 22nd July                                           INSET DAY- No children in school 

Tuesday 23rd July- Friday 30th August              Summer Holidays 



 

 


